
 / Opportunities

Department of General Services / General Services

Strategic Energy Action Plan Consulting Services

The City of Charlotte (“City”) Office of Sustainability and Resilience (OSR) is seeking professional 
consulting services to update the SEAP five years after adoption to better reflect current trends in 
Charlotte, updates in available technology, and update science-based targets.  The updated plan 
will need to review its ambitious GHG reduction goals for 2030 and 2050, offering potential 
revisions, benchmarks, and strategies throughout this work to ensure success.  GHG reduction 
goals are: 

Fuel fleet and facilities by 100% zero-carbon sources by 2030,
City of Charlotte will be a low-carbon city by 2050.

   

Details

Posting Number 2023-Q4(Oct-Dec)-DGS-13228

Anticipated Posting Date 2023-12-01

Commodity Code(s): 91800, 91806, 91812, 91832, 91841, 91842, 91843, 91892

Requirements Last Updated: 12/06/23

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be: 

  $100,000 - 249,999



Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

  One Year

For Questions, Contact:

Kasandra Davis
City Contact

kasandra.davis@charlottenc.gov

mailto:kasandra.davis@charlottenc.gov

